

## INTERNATIONAL UNION OF POLICE ASSOCIATIONS

THE ONLY UNION FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

SAM A. CABRAL International President

MICHAEL V. CRIVELLO International Secretary-Treasurer

August 28, 2023

Patrolman Tristan L. Sanders C/O President George Moser Defiance Police Officers Assn., #166 P.O. Box 643 Defiance, OH 43512

Dear Patrolman Tristan L. Sanders:

I write to you today as President of the International Union of Police Associations to congratulate you for being conferred the Lifesaving Award as well as your quick thinking and skill in applying a CAT-Tourniquet. You we able to deescalate a situation with an armed man in a mental crisis and save a life. I applaud your dedication, your service, and your commitment to the safety and security of the community of Defiance, Ohio.

On behalf of the whole of the I.U.P.A., you have our thanks for your exemplary service. You are a true hero and a reminder of why officers put on their uniforms each and every day.

Fraternally,

Sam A Cabral

International President